What is RSE?
Relationships, Sex Education- sessions are about the emotional, social and cultural development of children, and involves learning about relationships, healthy lifestyles, diversity, personal identity and sex education and not about promotion of sexual activity. Scientific language and diagrams are used during these sessions

When will the new RSE curriculum be taught?
The statutory RSE curriculum will be taught in the Summer 2.
Is the new RSE curriculum compulsory?
Yes. The RSE curriculum is statutory, apart from the optional Y4, Y5 and Y6 sessions, which you can withdraw your child from. They will however cover the biological aspects of this unit in science, which you can’t withdraw your child from.
Will I be able to view the Key Stage Two videos that are used as part of the lessons?
Yes – if you request to see them before the sessions, teachers are happy to show you.
Can I teach this unit instead of the school?
We welcome family support in discussing these units, however we have a statutory duty to teach them. We recognise that there are different family viewpoints and beliefs when it comes to this subject and as parents you are able to share your own values at home. We will ensure that all of our teaching is sensitive and age appropriate in approach and content.
Is your RSE curriculum diverse and include different viewpoints?
Our RSE curriculum is inclusive and we acknowledge everybody is different.
Are any external agencies coming to deliver any of the RSE curriculum?
All of the RSE curriculum will be delivered by an Abbots Green teacher.
Can I withdraw my child from the RSE curriculum based on religious beliefs?
No. This is a statutory curriculum – see Q2 above.
Who decides what is taught in each year group? Is it age appropriate? 
The RSE curriculum has been developed by the government. What is taught in each year group has been planned out by the DfE. Schools do not get to choose whether they teach it, it was made compulsory in all Primary Schools and Secondary Schools in 2020. 

